
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name Jeremy Ker

Address Crossways,Silver Street,Wroxton,Banbury,OX15 6QD

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I live on the main A 422 at the Eastern entrance to Wroxton Village . I am horrified at this
application. The increase in traffic at week ends on an already extremely busy road will add
to the continuous noise . All vehicles approaching the venue from Banbury have to go
through the village , negotiating two sharp bends , and on return littering the verges with
their used cans and containers. From an environmental viewpoint , the increase in pollution
would be unacceptable . Furthermore, if the wind is from direction of the track , the noise is
thoroughly unacceptable on a Sunday afternoon. I urge the Council on the above grounds
alone to disallow the Application.
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